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The drafting instructions specified that the bill should be drafted narrowly, which I
have attempted to do.  It is my understanding that the type of “salt trucks”
contemplated for the draft are not limited to vehicles transporting salt for highway
maintenance, and would include vehicles used to apply salt for purposes of dust
control.  If I am mistaken, the draft could be narrowed further to cover only specified
vehicles transporting “highway salt,” as defined in s. 85.17 (1) (a), or specified vehicles
transporting “salt for highway winter maintenance” (see s. 348.175).  Also, are the
specified vehicles (a “motor truck or a trailer or a truck tractor”) okay, or do you want
to limit the draft to a “motor truck”?

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft.  If the
attached draft meets with your approval, please let me know and I will convert it to an
introducible “/1” draft.
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